
U.S. CONSUMER PRODUCT SAFETY COMMISSION 
LOG OF TELECONFERNCE 

 
SUBJECT: Commissioner Feldman and staff met with representatives from the Juvenile 
Products Manufacturers Association (JPMA)  
 
DATE OF MEETING: October 4, 2022 

 
LOG ENTRY SOURCE: COPF Staff 
 
LOCATION: Teleconference 
 
CPSC ATTENDEE(S): Commissioner Feldman, Doug Dziak, Thomas Fuller 
 
NON-CPSC ATTENDEE(S):  Lisa Trofe (Executive Director, JPMA), Kelly Voelker (Senior 
Director of Strategic Marketing & Communications, JPMA), Meredith Birkhead (Government 
Affairs Manager, JPMA), Rick Locker (General Counsel, JPMA), Myra Thomas-Romero 
(consumer)  
 
SUMMARY OF MEETING:  Commissioner Feldman and staff met with representatives from 
JPMA to discuss JPMA, its foundation, infant safety, JPMA’s outreach efforts to improve safety 
messaging and JPMA’s recent experience with CPSC’s FIOA roundtable. Ms. Thomas-Romero 
also participated in the meeting sharing her experience as a mother who experienced an infant 
death.   
 
MATERIALS RECEIVED AT THE MEETING: N/A  
 

 


